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The Permanent Mission of the Republic of Serbia to the United Nations Office and other International Organizations in Geneva

46th Session of the UPR Working Group
Review of Cyprus
30 April 2024

	The Republic of Serbia welcomes the delegation of Cyprus at the UPR’s Session and thanks it for presenting its National Report.
	Serbia commends Cyprus’s dedication to the UPR process, and its efforts invested in taking measures to facilitate the participation of women in the labour market. 
We encourage Cyprus to continue its efforts to ensure equal access for all children to education while promoting tolerance and respect in its education policy.
[bookmark: _GoBack]We recommend Cyprus to consider adopting further measures to promote multiculturalism, acceptance, tolerance and respect for diversity.
Serbia wishes Cyprus a successful and fruitful review process.
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